
Oregon lawmakers must act now to protect Oregon entities from litigation abuse! Is this issue 

important to your business, city, county, or school district, we need your help TODAY to ensure that 

COVID-19 liability protections are included in HB 4212.--  

Thank you, 

  

Keith Lucht 

DOT Compliance Manager 

Ed Staub & Sons Petroleum, Inc. /  Ed’s Trucking LLC 

1-541-887-7200  

keith.lucht@edstaub.com 

 

mailto:keith.lucht@edstaub.com
mailto:keith.lucht@edstaub.com

